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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thursday 4th March is World Book Day and as with many things currently this will need 

to be celebrated a bit differently this year. 

 

Unfortunately we will not all be in school together to dress up and share stories.  We 

will be planning World Book Day activities in the Remote Learning plans for your child to 

enjoy doing with you at home.  The children in school will also complete these activities. 

 

As we often enjoy reading stories at bedtime, we would like your child to wear their 

pyjamas to celebrate World Book Day.  Please take this opportunity to snuggle up and 

read some of your child’s favourite stories together.  

 

The children who will be in school on this day are also invited to wear their pyjamas but 

no onesies please. The children will still be having playtimes outside so they will need to 

wear suitable shoes or trainers and have enough layers to keep warm. 

 

Happy Reading! 

 

Miss Hodgson 

 

Reading Subject Leader 
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